
 
 
 
 
 
April 22, 2019 
 
 
 
Christopher Bonham   ID: A00422213 
37 Deer Cliff Road 
Voorheesville, NY 12186 
 
 
Dear Christopher, 
 
I regret to inform you that the Graduate Program on the Environment Admissions 
Committee is unable to offer you admission to the Fall 2019 cohort of the Master of 
Environmental Studies degree. Should you be interested in applying again next year, 
you do not have to resubmit transcripts (unless you have new coursework). Letters of 
recommendation also do not have to be resubmitted. 
 
However, if you decide to apply again next year, we highly recommend that you 
consider submitting a new statement of purpose, analytical essay, resume, and/or new 
letters of recommendation to reflect your growth over the year. If you would like to apply 
again and have specific questions about how to improve your application, please 
consult me or the assistant director. 
  
We appreciate your interest in the program and wish you the best of luck in your future 
ventures. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kevin Francis, Ph.D. 
Director, Graduate Program on the Environment 
francisk@evergreen.edu 
360-867-5831 
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